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  Seeking Event Table 
Sponsors! 

January Chapter Meeting 
 
The next Chapter Meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 27, 2015 at the El Paso 
Club located on the 18th Floor of the Chase Bldg. at 201 East Main Drive.   
 
This meeting will feature Mr. J. Antonio Rico, P.E., President of Electrosystems  
Engineers, Inc (ESEI). Mr. Rico will present ñData Backup and Disaster Recovery 
Planning: A Risk Assessment Exercise.ò 
 
This meeting will offer One (1) Hour of CPE credit. Sponsored by United Bank of El Paso del Norte. 
 
Lunch is Served at 11:30 a.m. and the Meeting Begins at 12:00 Noon. Lunch and Parking in the Valet Garage (when available) is 
$18**  
 
RSVP To: Beverly Longoria at eptscpa@gmail.com, on the Chapter website, or call (915) 833-3616 on or  before Friday, January 
23rd, 2015. 
 
**If you do not RSVP, the cost will be $20 at the door**  
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The El Paso Chapter is seeking sponsors 
for the 75th Anniversary Celebration gala 
event on May 8th.  
 
Sponsors will receive recognition oppor-
tunities in all print and online media. 
Please see page 4 of this newsletter for 
more information and to print the form.  
 
The first 7 full-table sponsors will re-
ceive coupons for free drinks! 
 
The event will take place at Sunland Park 
Racetrack & Casino. 

Tickets on sale now! Purchase before 
March 31st & Save! 
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Upcoming 2014-2015  
Meetings & Events: 

 
§ 01-27-15 January Chapter Meeting 

featuring J. Antonio Rico of ESEI 

§ 02-24-15 February Chapter Meeting 

featuring Mark Lee, TSCPA Chair 

§ 03-24-15 March Chapter Meeting 

(Topic: Economic Update) 

§ 04-19-15 3rd Annual ñRun From 

Your Taxesò 5K & 1Mile Walk 

§ 04-21-15 Texas Franchise Tax - 

Christina Mondrik, CPA (4 Hours 

CPE) 

§ 04-28-15 April Chapter Meeting 

Panel Discussion ñWhat Would I 

Have Done Differentlyò featuring 

local CPAôs 

§ 05-08-15 Chapter 75th Anniversary 

Celebration! 



 

 

 

New Member Benefit: Radiate360 

Radiate360 offers TSCPA members an easy-to-use digital     
marketing solution. CPAs can manage their web presence,    
social media accounts, business directory listings, online        
reputation and digital/mobile media campaigns ï all within one 
elegant interface. Learn more at  
https://www.tscpa.org/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?
webcode=RECradiate. 
   
 
 

Financial Literacy 

TSCPA The new year is a great time to bring TSCPAôs free 
workplace financial education program to your office. Like a 
physical wellness program, this informative personal finance 
program can strengthen your employeesô fiscal health and     
empower them to better manage their money. Free materials 
available for download include newsletter articles, flyers for 
bulletin boards, table tents for break rooms and paycheck inserts. 
Check out all the resources on budgeting, saving and smart 
spending at http://valueyourmoney.org/Financial-Education/
financialed.asp.  
 
 
 

Support the PAC 

TSCPA is hard at work daily PROTECTING our License. They 
have already intervened in several matters that affect us but need 
our financial support to continue. El Paso CPAs need to step 
forward and support the efforts of the Society; lobbying does not 
come free.  
 
Please consider making a donation to the CPA-PAC, which 
works to protect the profession and the public at large in the 
Legislature.  
 
To make a donation, Click Here.  
 
 

The Young CPA Committee of the 
El Paso Chapter is hard at work 
preparing for the 3rd Annual ñRun 
From Your Taxesò 5K Run & 1 
Mile Walk Scholarship Fundraiser.  
 
This yearôs race will take place on 
Sunday, April 19th.  
 
Watch your mail for sponsorship opportunities coming soon! All 
proceeds benefit the Chapterôs Scholarship Fund, which awards 
one Outstanding Senior and one Outstanding Junior Accounting 
Student scholarship each year in November.  
 
Annually, each scholarship is $1,500 and is awarded based on 
academic merit. Scholarships recipients are selected by        
committee and with the input from UTEP officials. 
 
Online race registration will be available soon on  
raceadventuresunlimited.com\ 
 
Thank you & See you at the race! 

News from 
TSCPA 
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ñTax Time: CPAôs On Callò will air again on local 
PBS station, KCOS-TV, on Sunday, February 22nd 
from 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.  
 
The El Paso Chapter is looking for sponsors for this 
public service project and volunteers to man the phone 
bank and take calls! If you are interested, please send an 
email to eptscpa@gmail.com.  
 
Sponsorships are $250/each and include your name/firm 
listing on air as well as on our ñFind A CPAò page of 
our website for a FULL YEAR!  
 
Volunteers will receive a handy QuickFinder to use 
while on air, but also as a Thank You from the Chapter! 

 

https://www.tscpa.org/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?webcode=RECradiate
https://www.tscpa.org/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?webcode=RECradiate
http://valueyourmoney.org/Financial-Education/financialed.asp
http://valueyourmoney.org/Financial-Education/financialed.asp
https://secure.tscpa.org/cpapac/donate.asp
raceadventuresunlimited.com/
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Happening
 

Soon!  

Will you help us document and preserve 

as much as we can of the past 70+ 

years since our founding on April 23rd, 

1940?  

Please remember to submit your photos  

prior to Wednesday, April 1st . For our   

History of the Chapter  slide-show.  

Digital copies can be sent via email to 

eptscpa@gmail.com. Prints can be mailed to 

the Chapter at P.O. Box 222173, El Paso, 

TX 79913 and will be returned to you    

unharmed.  Thank you!  

Dinner Ï Dancing Ï Entertainment 

All proceeds benefit the Dr. Sidney òSidó P. Glandon Endowed Scholarship Fund.  

Purchase by March 31st and SAVE! Only $75 per person or $25 per student.  
Sponsorship opportunities are available.  

CLICK HERE  for more information. 

mailto:eptscpa@gmail.com
http://www.ep-tscpa.org/75th-anniversary-celebration.html


The El Paso Chapter of the Texas Society of CPAs is proud to celebrate 75 Years 
ðas the State Society, as a whole, rings in its 100th Year! 

In honor of this milestone, the Chapter invites you to join us for food, fellowship & fun at the Sunland Park 

Racetrack & Casino on Friday, May 8th, 2015. Tickets include dinner & dessert, live music, dancing, and   

comedy entertainment. 

This event is only possible with generous support. Please consider sponsoring this grand occasion. There are 

several giving levels to choose from and each will provide you with recognition opportunities and tickets to the 

gala. Please see below for the level distribution. 

All proceeds will benefit the Chapterôs newly established Dr. Sidney ñSidò P. Glandon Endowed Scholarship 

Fund for UTEP graduate and undergraduate Accounting students. 

As residents of the El Paso area, we all understand the importance of an educated workforce. Increasing the   

level of education in El Paso improves the quality of life, collectively, as well as, makes our community more 

attractive to those looking to relocate to El Paso. In particular, education is essential for success in the account-

ing profession and it is the future of our profession. Itôs so easy to become involved, and requires so little to 

generate rewards that will benefit our area for years to come!   

The El Paso Chapter of The Texas Society of CPAs is encouraging our friends in the business community and 

our colleagues in the area of Accounting to join us in supporting this exceptional opportunity to strengthen the 

education for the students of El Paso, as well as improve the caliber of workforce for the businesses in our area 

who hire graduates from UTEP.  

Please join us in this effort by sponsoring The El Paso Chapter of the Texas Society of CPAsô 75th Anniversary 

Celebration & Sid Glandon Endowed Scholarship Fund. 

#  

____ Platinum Sponsor $ 1,000 8 tickets (full table)*  (5-1/2ò x 8-1/2ò program space)   

____ Gold Sponsor  $    500 3 tickets   (4-1/2ò x 5-1/2ò program space) 

____ Silver Sponsor  $    350 2 tickets   (2-3/4ò x 4-1/2ò program space) 

____ Bronze Sponsor $    250 1 ticket   (2-1/4ò x 2-3/4ò program space) 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Sponsor Name(s) as shall be shown on all promotional items (print & online media) 

Sponsorships are always welcome, but to ensure publication in all promotional materials, please submit desired 

logo, text & artwork via email to eptscpa@gmail.com by April 25th.  

* first seven (7) full tables reserved will receive 8 free drink tickets per table. 

Please Mail Sponsor Slip & Check made payable to EPTSCPA to P.O. Box 222173, El Paso, TX  79913. 

The El Paso Chapter  

of the Texas Society  

of Certified Public Accountants 

1940 -  2015 



El Paso Chapter News & Events 

Dr. Sid Glandon with Dr. Gary Braun and the 2013  

Outstanding Accounting Student Scholarship Winners 

C  
  

Y : 
2013-2014 

14-15 OFFICERS 

AND DIRECTORS 

 

President 

Sean Ihorn 

 

President-Elect 

Paul Meza 

 

Vice Presidents 

Jim Caylor 

Hugo Olivares-Acosta 

Terri Rutter 

 

Secretary 

Joe Hernando 

 

Treasurer 

Julio Medina 

 

Chapter Directors 

Tony Benitez 

Belen Briones 

Josh Lucas 

Teri Reinert 

Jacqueline Salais 

 

TSCPA Directors 

Martha Piekarski 

Roxie Samaniego 

 

TSCPA Director (Lifetime) 

Kym Anderson 

 

TSCPA Directors-at-Large 

Jennifer Hennessey 

Kerry Lore 

 

Executive Director 

Beverly Longoria 

 4 

Have a Job Opening? 

The El Paso Chapter will 

include your job postings in 

its monthly newsletter. To 

post an open position with 

your company, please see the 

chapter's website at www.ep-

tscpa.org for details. Be sure 

to check out the Job Postings 

each month in this last  

section of the newsletter. In 

addition, the El Paso Chapter 

now posts job announce-

ments directly on the Chapter 

website. For the job posting 

form, Click Here. 

 

 

Find a CPA 
Website Referral Page 

The El Paso Chapter  

launched its "Find a CPA" 

website referral page several 

years ago. All referral re-

quests are directed to this 

web page. In addition, the 

chapter promotes the website 

referral page in its monthly 

El Paso, Inc. ad. It is the 

chapter's goal to not only 

promote the Chapter but also 

provide a means of capturing 

business for our chapter 

members. 

 

If you are a chapter member 

and would like your CPA 

practice included on our list, 

please fill out a referral ser-

vice application. This form 

can be downloaded from the 

chapter website at  www.ep-

tscpa.org.  
 

 

The El Paso Chapter 
Creates a Scholarship 
Endowment      

As part of the celebration of 

the Chapterôs 75th Anniver-

sary, the Board of Directors 

invites you to join us in this 

grand occasion and honor the 

Chapter, our commitment to 

accounting excellence, our 

close ties to UTEP, and one 

of our very ownðDr. Sid 

Glandon!  

 

Sid greatly contributed to the 

accounting community as the 

Chairman of the Department 

of Accounting at UTEP and 

as an Associate Professor in 

Accounting as well as a   

Certified Public Accountant 

for over 35 years. He is also 

a Certified Financial Planner 

and a member of numerous      

professional organizations. 

 

In collaboration with the 

university, the El Paso  

Chapter has created the Dr. 

Sidney ñSidò P. Glandon 

Endowed Scholarship in  

Accounting. This scholarship 

helps secure the future for 

UTEPôs accounting students 

by enabling them to fulfill 

their academic and           

professional dreams. 

 

Wonôt you please join us in 

making a $75 gift in      

recognition of the 75-year 

legacy of our Chapter and 

the commitment of dedicated 

accounting professionals and 

educators like Dr. Glandon?* 

Thank you for giving today 

so that our students can   

benefit tomorrow! 
 

*Gifts of all sizes welcome 

CLICK HERE to DONATE 

 

 

Current Job Postings 

1. CPA firm Weatherley, But-
terworth, Macias, and Graves, 
P.C. is looking for a full-time 
Accountant. To apply or for 
more info, send a resume to 
Melissa Macias at mm@ep-
cpa.com. 
 
2.  OTG Services, LLC in Fort 
Stockton, Texas is looking for a 
Chief Financial Officer. The 
CFO will manage all accounting 
processes and accounting per-
sonnel and will report directly to 
the CEO. Responsibilities in-
clude budgeting, maintaining 
balance sheet accounts, main-
taining P&L, and accounting 
reconciliations.  

Candidate requirements include 
CPA license with 10 years ac-
counting experience as a CPA, 
excellent computer skills, and 
proficiency in QuickBooks and 
Excel. 
 
Position Salary is $100K to 
$150K depending on qualifica-
tions. To apply, contact Charlie 
Wheeler at charlie-
wheeler1@gmail.com. 
 
3. White + Samaniego + 
Campbell, LLC a member of 
Accounting & Consulting 
Group, LLP is looking for a full 
time entry level staff member for 
the Audit and Assurance depart-
ment. The candidate must have a 
Bachelor of Accountancy or 
related field. Applicant must be 
able to travel seasonally (10% 
travel). On-site training will be 
provided. Resumes can be 
emailed to Roxie Samaniego, 
Partner, at rsama-

niego@acgsw.com.    

 

The El Paso Chapter      
is on Facebook and  
Twitter!  

To see announcements and pho-
tos on the Chapter's group page, 
Click Here.(Must be logged in to 
Facebook.) 
 
We are on Twitter, too! Go to 
twitter.com @EPTSCPA or visit 
https://twitter.com/
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